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Dear Ms Butcher 

IMAX Theatre Redevelopment (SSD 7388 MOD 3) - Response to Submissions 

Thank you for your email message dated 25 August 2017, requesting Transport for NSW 
(TfNSW) review and comment on the above. 

TfNSW has reviewed the applicant's response to submission and advises that TfNSW has no 
further comment on the above development application. 

If you require clarification on the above, please don't hesitate to contact Para Sangar, Senior 
Transport Planner, Land Use Planning and Development on 8202 2672. 

Yours sincerely 

Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight,Atrategy and Planning 
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